
 

October 15, 2018 

 

Dear Neighbor, 

In November, Department of Water Management (DWM) crews will begin to install a total of 930 feet 
of new 24-inch sewer main in Diversey Pkwy from Halsted St to Burling St and in Burling St from 
Diversey Pkwy to 580 feet north of the intersection. The century old sewer main needs to be replaced. 

When crews are working in the street, they may need to close it to traffic for safety reasons, but you 
will always be able to reach your home or business. Outside of working hours, a travel lane will be left 
open for local traffic only. 

Crews will post the work area for “No Parking” as needed during work hours (generally 7am-4pm). 
Parking is allowed outside of those hours, but cars will need to be moved by the start of the next 
workday. We will try to preserve as much parking as possible. 

We know that construction always involves inconveniences and noise. DWM crews will do everything 
possible to maintain your quality of life throughout these projects, and conduct themselves as good 
and thoughtful neighbors throughout the course of the project. 

Parkway Maintenance 

Before any project, the Department of Water Management (DWM) takes photographs of the street and 
surrounding properties. These photographs help with restoring the area to its preconstruction state. 
However, DWM does not assume responsibility for damage to privately installed parkway 
improvements, including sprinkling systems, fences, flower beds and shrubbery. The sewer project is 
not complete until damaged sidewalks, parkways and streets have been repaired. 

If you have any questions regarding this upcoming project, please contact Dionisios “Dan” Manoli in 
my office at (773)525-6034 or Dionisios.Manoli@cityofchicago.org. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Alderman Tom Tunney 
44th Ward 
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